
From: Arthur Vogel [mailto:arthurvogel1@yahoo.com]  
Sent: Monday, November 13, 2017 1:54 PM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: Stop Northern Pass 
 
Office of the Governor, 
 
Please do not let this utility ruin our state.  NH does not need it!!  Our revenues and jobs 
come from tourism.  Tourists do not come to see electric lines.  My wife and I love New 
Hampshire, and we live in PA.  But I bought property in NH to build a house and own a 
condo. 
 
We have been going to the White Mountains for over 25 years.  I love the mountains, I 
love the serenity and standing on top of a mountain, so beautiful.  It must remain this 
way.  People come for the natural beauty.  Yes, I understand the industries are gone, 
past jobs are gone, life does change, and the north country needs to have tourism as its 
major industry.  Why ruin what we have?  It is more beautiful than Vermont or any other 
state. 
 
Please Stop Northern Pass. 
 
Thank You, 
Arthur Vogel     
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